
12/04/2019 

MS Gaye Ireland 
19 Allenby Park Parade SPUR 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 
Gaye.collins@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

I am so upset to hear about the proposed plan affecting Allenby Park. This area is such a 
treasure trove as regards beautiful native wildlife and plants. The number of different animals 
that inhabit Allenby Park is amazing, some of which are protected species. Please do not let 
this proposed development spread so far into such a beautiful, natural area and therefore 
destroy the homes of such a number of beautiful creatures and wonderful flora. 

Sent: 12/04/2019 3:57:51 PM
Subject: Online Submission


